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NAPA SONOMA USBC ASSOCIATION 

NOVEMBER 2016 NEWSLETTER 
 

WELCOME BACK BOWLERS 

Welcome to a new season.  We hope that you are 
starting off with some excellent scores.  The 
association is awarding patches for games and 
series.  Hope you score high to get one. 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

I’d like to welcome all bowlers to the 2016-2017 
season here at Napa Bowl. An extra special 
welcome to our new bowlers that have joined us 
from the Vallejo BA and WBA. I am pleased you 
have chosen to bowl with us here and hope you 
enjoy it here as much as the rest of us do. 
Welcome to our Napa~Sonoma bowling family! 

We have several new faces on the Board of 
Directors this season with great ideas to enhance 
the bowling experience for all of us. We have one 
opening left on the Board for anyone interested in 
applying. Applications are available at the front 
desk. 

Please keep an eye on the bulletin board above the 
standing sheets for important dates to watch out 
for. 

Happy Bowling!  

Tracy 

 

BVL 

BVL has begun.  Sign-ups during leagues.  Sign up as 
many times as you bowl in a league.   

Cost $2 for two week qualifying Oct. 23 – Oct. 29. 

Finals on November 13, with winners going to State 
Finals in Manteca on March 25. 

 

LEAGUES 

We have had a couple of 300 games rolled so far.  
Steve Lederer bowled a 300 in the Nor-Cal League 
IN San Jose and Patrick Danforth bowled a 300 in 
the Nissan Rec League on Thursday nights.  Hope to 
see more 300 games this season. 

Napa Bowl now has 20 active leagues bowling this 
season.  We are happy to welcome from Vallejo the 
Vallejo Sirs, Maharlika, Hit & Miss and His & Hers 
leagues.  Welcome!! 
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ASSOCIATION CALENDAR 

 

BVL Finals       Nov. 13th 9:30 am & 12:30 

Jr. City Tournament       February 11 & 12 2017 

Adult City Tournament     March 4 & 5 

Secretaries: 

January averages due January 27, 2017 

End of League averages due May 15, 2016 

 

Please put a note in the Association Box if you 
would like to add something to our newsletters. 

 

JR BOWLERS 

 

The junior program got under way on September 
10th.  Welcome to all returning and new junior 
bowlers. 

 

JUNIORS NEWS 

 

Thanks to donations from you bowlers we have 
restarted awards for the Junior Bowlers and its 
seemed to spur them on as the number of 200 
games have increased and bowlers are striving to 
improve their games by 30, 40 or 75 pins a game. 

We’ve got 6 2-3 member teams in the bantams (3-
6 years old), 5 full teams in the Preps Trios (ages 7-
11) and we’ve 11 Junior Trios Teams (12-20).   

For BVL we were allowed to include the youth and 
was able to qualify 14 of them to bowl November 
13th. 

HONOR SCORES 

Coming as soon as secretaries submit them 

800 Series 

 

700 Series 

 

300’s 

 

275’s 

 

250’s 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Contact Us: 

Dianne Bartke – Association Manager 
306 Robert Way 
Napa, CA 94558 
c (707) 815-4473 
dianneb@nsusbc.com 

 

Patrick Havens 
(707) 681-5911 
patrickh@nsusbc.com 


